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21 May 2018 
 
 
Rochelle Ferry 
fyi-request-7832-52131025@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 

REF: OIA-3830 
 
 
Dear Rochelle 
 
Transfer of request made under the Official Information Act 1982 

 
Thank you for your email of 15 May 2018 to the NZ Transport Agency requesting the following 
information under the Official Information Act 1982: 
 

Are you able to please supply me with the CCTV camera footage captured from the cameras at 

the pedestrian crossing at approximately 148 Kepa Road, Auckland. It is the crossing outside 

the St James Anglican Church. I require the footage that is heading in the direction of Coates 

Ave and away from the Z petrol station. The date and time required are Tuesday 1st May 

between 2:20pm and 2:40pm in relation to a small truck hitting me and committing hit and run 

offense on my vehicle (a silver holden sedan). The perpetrator of the hit and run is disputing his 

liability, I require this evidence to support my claim. 

 
The information you have requested is held by Auckland Transport. Accordingly, we are transferring 
your request to Auckland Transport under section 14 of the Official Information Act 1982. 
 
You will, therefore, receive further correspondence on your request from Auckland Transport. The time 
limit for their response to you will be 20 working days from 21 May 2018, so you can expect a response 
from them on or before 18 June 2018. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Leisa Coley 

Manager 
Ministerial Services 
 
 
 
 


